20the Uctober 1950,

My dear Lerner,

I woe very glad to receive thio morning your paper
on "Attemmation of Genstiec Frogress under Continusd saleetion in
Foultry" submitted for sublloation in Heredity.

I do think what you have been doing durdng the lsst tan years
or more 1o of first olasa lmportance in elucideting the biometrio
situntion in your own case snd pointin; the woy to 4h8 elucidation
in other cases on the basis of your experience.
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The matter is, as you know, of great intarest to me personally,

and I em, of courss, sending i1t in to my collengms Tr, Darlington,
recommending publication without deley.

Yours sincerely,



